
Once you have put together your ‘Reflections on 

Lockdown 2020’, do make time to sit as a family 

and reflect on what you have been through to-

gether. I hope that you enjoy this activity and 

that you have a wonderful summer. Mrs Clay x  

PSHE Week 6:  

Lockdown Reflections 

The final PSHE activity of this term (and indeed, this academic year) 

gives you the opportunity to reflect on the previous months of life in 

lockdown as you come to the end of the school year. You can be as 

creative as you like with how you present 

this activity: it would be a wonderful thing 

to keep as a reminder of the times we have 

lived through and a piece of your family’s 

living history. If you click here you will find a 

worksheet template to help your child/ren 

reflect on lockdown. You can use the sheet as it is, or you may want 

to use it to create your own family book of 

lockdown reflections. If you click here you 

can also access a fun family lockdown poster 

template to which you can add your reflec-

tions. With the summer holidays coming up 

and the easing of the pressures of continuing 

home-learning, you may like to take time with your children to re-

flect on these months together. If you have taken photos during lock-

down, you might like to choose together some photos to print and 

add to your ‘Reflections on Lockdown’. Which photo best reflects 

lockdown for you? Talk together about your choices.  

https://www.elsa-support.co.uk/2020-lockdown-reflections/
https://www.elsa-support.co.uk/family-of-2020-giant-colouring-poster/

